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Annual Parish Meeting 
Was held back in May, reports from all of the village organisations are on the parish website 
 
Dropped Curb on Entrance to The Crescent 
Councillors met with Highways to discuss dropping the curb on entrance to The Crescent and are 
negotiating the cost with County Council before the work can be agreed. 
  
Taylor Wimpey New Build “Churchfields” 

We continue to hold regular meetings with Taylor Wimpey regarding the building works. 
  
FORTHCOMING PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS  
It is hoped to be able to resume parish council meetings open to the public, once we are able to do 
so the dates of the forthcoming meetings will be advertised.  
 
 

  
  


